
District Attorney Marc Bennett 
18th Judicial District of Kansas 

 
www.sedgwickcounty.org/da    https://www.facebook.com/SedgwickCountyDistrictAttorney 

 

 

 

   

   

 

For Immediate Release, June 30, 2017 
 
 
 

Wichita, Kansas – A former Wichita truck driving school and its owner have entered into 

a consent judgment with the Office of the District Attorney involving allegations of falsely 

representing that they were approved by the Kansas Board of Regents and Members of 

the Wichita Chamber of Commerce. The agreement between Wichita Truck Driving 

School, LLC aka Wichita Truck Driving CDL-Assist, LLC (WTDS), owned and operated 

by Tandy Noeller aka Tandy McKenzie and the District Attorney through the Consumer 

Protection Division calls for WTDS and McKenzie to pay back $6,000.00 in restitution to 

former students who had paid McKenzie for tuition, along with court costs.  

 

In Kansas, suppliers cannot willfully fail to state a material fact, conceal a material fact, 

nor can they represent they have sponsorship or approval that they do not have. WTDS 

and McKenzie agreed to refrain from deceptive or unconscionable practices in this or 

any other future businesses they operate.  The consent judgment was filed in Sedgwick 

County District Court on June 29, 2017.  
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